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Litter Less Plus Campaign 2024: Video  

As part of our 2024 Spring Clean we are looking for short videos to showcase the great 

work schools are doing to reduce litter and waste – can you help?  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In your video you could show us around your setting and talk about the different ways you 

have investigated and reduced litter. You could talk about your journey to reduce litter. 

Find out more about Litter Less Plus and view our resources. 
 
Please make sure your video is: 

▪ Maximum 3 minutes long 
▪ Horizontal (landscape) format 
▪ Features staff and students 
▪ Is filmed at least partly outdoors 
▪ Everyone involved has photo/video permission 

 

Suggested interview questions: 

For Students:  

• Why do you think it’s important to learn about litter and waste? 

• What would you want other children your age to know about litter and waste? 

• How did you involve your community in your activities? 

For Teachers 

• What learning benefits did you see in your students who participated in the Litter Less Campaign? 

• As an educator, what did you enjoy most about participating in Eco-Schools? 

• What advice would you give to other educators interested in environmental education? 

Please send your completed video to us at: 

ecoschools@keepscotlandbeautiful.org 

Deadline: Friday 26 April 
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